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16th September 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Now that the dust is starting to settle, I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the 
new PE Lead. As a new member of staff at Hunter’s Bar Junior School, I am very excited to be given 
the opportunity to work within such a fantastic school and with amazing staff, about whom I have 
heard great things. I look forward to getting to know all your children over the coming weeks and 
helping your son or daughter to achieve greater things. 
 
To give you some brief information about myself, I worked solely for Sheffield United until 2012 as a 
coach and scout (after gaining a degree in Sports and coaching Science). In 2012 I started to do my 
teacher training and qualified as a PE teacher at Westbourne School in 2015. As well as working in 
the PE department, I also gained experience in the classroom and in a SEN role. To develop my 
classroom pedagogy I took on a role at Nether Edge primary school as a Year 3 teacher in January 
2018 before taking this position at Hunter’s Bar Junior School this year. 
 
My main aim is to push all pupils to think more. I state this categorically: Education is not just about 
remembering facts; it is about developing the ability to innovate, question, reason and apply. This is 
true of every subject and every field, and at Hunter’s Bar Juniors all staff look to “ignite lifelong 
learning” along with the help of you their parents and carers. 
 
If you would like to get to know more about the activities and ways you could volunteer your time to 
become more actively involved with the PE department, I would be delighted to invite you to meet 
with me on Friday 20 th of September at 8:30am in the school hall. If you are unable to meet at this 
time please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office or have a chat on the school 
playground at the end of the school day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr. Adebola 
PE Lead 
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